
HIDDEN HILLS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

GATE AND PATROL SERVICES COMMITTEE  

ZOOM MEETING MINUTES 

 

August 10, 2021 

 

CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL 

The Zoom meeting was called to order at 6:36 p.m. by Jeffrey Korchek Chair. Present was Barbara 

Lipkin, Bob Payne, John Boulianne, Guy Hartson Covered 6 Liaison, and Cary Brackett as office 

Liaison.  

 

Absent were Deb Seror, Mike Resnick, Brian Goldstein, and board liaison Patrick Finn.   

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 

Barbara Lipkin made a motion to approve the minutes of the May 2021 meeting. John 

Boulianne seconded the motion.  
 

NEW BUSINESS 

Juneteenth is now a Federal holiday on June 19th: 

Jeffery Korchek suggested to table this matter till September’s meeting. Jeffrey Korchek asked Cary 

Brackett to see how the BOD felt about Juneteenth being a community holiday for no construction.  

Round Meadow resident lane update. Speed bump suggested: 

The committee discussed the possibility of a speed bump at the Round Meadow gate. This speed bump 

will slow the vehicles down when entering, to prevent the potential of a vehicle striking the gate arms. 

Jeffrey Korchek asked Guy Hartson with Covered 6 to contact the Fire Department and Sheriff to see 

if adding a speed bump will interfere with their day-to-day actions with the gate. This matter will be 

tabled till the September meeting when we can confirm the LAFD and LASD is ok with this.      

Gate Sign – Revised Verbiage for new Driver’s License rule: 

The committee discussed the wording on the gate sign. It currently reads “All guests please be prepared 

to show photo ID to guard for Entry”. The proposed verbiage will be All guests please be prepared to 

show a Valid Driver’s License to guard for entry. Jeffrey Korchek suggested the committee table this 

matter till the September meeting, when more committee members will be present to vote.  

 

Gate Tip of the Month:  



The committee discussed that the Hidden Hills directory is used for Hidden Hills residents only. A 

notice will go out in the Round Up regularly with a reminder that the directory is not to be used for 

commercial purposes and should not be furnished to anyone for solicitation purposes. Stefany Tristan 

will work with the committee on the verbiage of the notice.  

Jeffrey Korchek is suggesting a large sign be installed at Mureau Rd and Round Meadow Rd. that has 

a Construction vehicle with a strike out circle surrounding it advising that no construction vehicles are 

allowed in through Round Meadow till after am while school is in session. To be discussed further at 

September’s meeting.  

 

With no other matters to discuss the meeting was adjourned at 7:18 p.m.  
 

 


